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13th December 2011 

Dear Denis and Olivia, 

I really don't know where to start to pass on our thanks to you both - and as you know I'm not 
usually stuck for words! 

The last 10 weeks have been a joy for us all and certainly the best way to get children to jump out 
of bed on a Monday and Tuesday morning. It is the most amazing way to cover so many aspects ol 
the curriculum in a fun filled, action packed manner. 

The two show nights were amazing and we have received such wonderful feedback from parents 
and guests who attended- here is a selection from them: 

Parent of 6th class twin boys ' Hard to believe its the boy's last show- thanks for the wonderful 
memories' 

Member of Board of Management- 'What a wonderful show you all put on tonight. 
It was terrific to see so many kids ,and staff loving every minute together .Well done to all of you' 

Chair of Board of Management-' The Concert was really excellent and so much fun. Hearty 
congratulations to all of you! I am sure that tonight will be even livelier. 

I realise that you are fully booked for the 2012/2013 school year , however if you have a 
cancellation we would be delighted to be top of your cancellation list. 

With kind regards 

live Ruane 
Princinal 
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